
 

 
 

 

 

From: Cat Picasso 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandated vaccinations 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 9:09:35 AM 

Dear sir or madam 

I am emailing you to oppose forced, mandated vaccinations for students. It is a personal 
choice that a person makes. 
This virus has a 99.7 percent recovery rate. The hype on this is amazing and it is not a right 
thing to do. Allow the people to make their own choice as to what they want to put in their 
body and what medical procedures they want to follow. Stop inciting fear. 
It is unconstitutional and violates the bill of rights...and yes, that is important! 
If you mandated people to get vaccinated to attend classes, you are opening yourselves up for 
legal action, both now and in the future. 

Please, jump off this band wagon. It is bad for Nevada and the Republic. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

K. Delrio 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


